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TO ALL OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS AND PORT USERS

RE: NORTHPORT'S OPERATIONS ON THE 14™ GENERAL ELECTION

Pursuant to the Election Commission's announcement that the 14th General
Election will be held on Wednesday, 9 May 2018 and the Government's decision
to declare the polling day as a special public holiday for the entire country, we
wish to inform all our valued customers and port users that Northport's Container
Terminals and Conventional Cargo Terminals will be fully operational as usual.
However, our Depot (CFS) and Northport Distripark will be closed on 9 May 2018.

As a responsible organization, Northport will allow our Container and
Conventional Cargo employees scheduled to work on the polling day to fulfill
their duties as voters by allocating sufficient fime for them to exercise their rights
without affecting our operations.

For further information and enquiries, please contact our Customer Service
Center at 03-3169 8000.
Thank you

Yours sincerely,
NORTHPORT (MALAYSIA) BHD
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